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UPDATE FROM PASTOR RUSS AND ANNE LORIA  The Father’s Heart: established April 30, 2011 

Dear Friends: Our newsletter looks a little different this time. Due to COVID-19 we were unable to have our annual fundraiser. Instead we mailed this 
letter to remind all of us that LOVE is at the heart of our ministry. We would like to encourage you to grab a cup of coffee and read through the letter. 
And should the Lord prompt you to give in any way, please know that we would be both encouraged and blessed by your generosity.
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The Father’s Heart 
 Our mission is to share the love of Christ with as many people as possible and try to 

enhance the quality of life for all whom we witness to on the streets.  
  We share the word of God and feed and clothe people of the streets of Rochester, 
bringing hope that Jesus will grab hold of their hurting, lonely, hopeless hearts to be 
His hands and feet extended in love!   

The Father’s Heart 
678 Lake Avenue 

Rochester, NY 14613 
(585) 647-6746

Mailing address: 
The Father’s Heart ROC 
P.O. Box 1134 
Webster, NY 14580 

On the Web: 
thefathersheartroc.org 

On your mobile device: 
m.thefathersheartroc.org

On Facebook: 
The Fathers Heart ROC 

On Twitter: 
TFHMinistry7 




